
OSEA Non-Approved Minutes 
Sunday, April 25, 2010 

Best Western Motel, Stroud, OK 
 

Members present:  Tracie Albert, Vicki Sue Loehrs, Sue Welch, Carol 
Anwar, Patty Peters, and Norma White 
 
Non-Member present:  Barbara Klein 
 
Meeting was called to order by Vicki Sue Loehrs, President 
 
All present were in favor of approving Fall 2009 Minutes.  Secretary Tina 
Winzeler was not present.  Carol Anwar took notes. 
 
Report of Officers:  Treasurer’s Report-  Nancy Casteel was not present.   
                                Vicki Sue Loehrs gave the report.  The balance is                                       
$4,237.61.  Membership dues are due June 1 to Nancy Casteel. The $75.00 
fee is payable to OSEA and mailed to Nancy at her new address, 5204 
Jacquelyn Lane #4, Bartlesville, OK 74006. 
 
                                 Vice-President/Secretary-  Tina Winzeler not present.  
Nothing new. 
 
Advisory Board:       No Advisory Board members present.  Vicki Sue 
Loehrs gave the report.  No new students at this time.  Deanna Mitchell, 
current student under Peggy Dohlman, is looking to graduate in Fall 
2010.Advisory Board members are Susan Goodman, Susan McNeely, and 
Carrie Dooly. 
 
Unfinished Business:  Carol Anwar had no new news on the OSEA website. 
 
New Business:   Yvonne Moore thanked us for the $100 gift. 
 
                           AEA Fall 2010 will be this October in Nashville, TN.   
                           Nancy Casteel wants to go and apply for the OSEA  
                           Scholarship if no one else wants it.  Members need to let 
                           the OSEA Board members know if they would like 
                           to attend.  Applications need to be in by July 1, 2010. 
 



                          Changes to R.E. Database: 
                                     
                            -Nancy Casteel 
                              5204 Jacquelyn Lane, Suite 4 
                              Bartlesville, OK 74006 
 
                            -Susan McNeely’s new e-mail address: 
                             smcneedles@cox.net 
 
The next OSEA meeting will be Sunday, October 24, 2010 at 1:30p.m. in 
Stroud.  Vicki Sue reserved a room with veggie/cheese tray.  We will discuss 
CPR CEU’s. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 1:30 p.m. 
 
Guest speaker Deana Mitchell, CPA Instructor, held a CPR training session. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 

Tina Winzeler, R.E. 
OSEA Secretary 
 
                                                             


